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All areas initially proposed to be wilderness areas have been shown to not meet the criteria
for wilderness designation.
Current management of the Mt Taylor Ranger District is not meeting multi use congress
designated as criteria for the forest service. Road management and Law enforcement is
extremely lacking in the Mt Taylor district.
Additional management areas, wilderness, and Scenic and Wild river designations should not
be considered until forest service management meets the multi use congress designated.
The little water canyon does not meet any of the criteria listed for Wild and Scenic River
Designation. 

Thank you
Mark Hiles
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